
RUBY (Parkland Hospital) 

Report suggests' Seth Kantor was mistaken 
about having seen Ruby at Parkland 
Hospital after the assassination. 	R 335/4 

Mr. Seth Kantor ... advised he definitely 
saw and talked with Jack Ruby on Nov. 22, 
1963, at .. Parkland Hospital ... 	He 
stated he previously furnished this 
information to the FBI in Dallas and a 
couple of days later upon being interviewed 
by Captain Jones of the Dallas Police 
Department executed a detailed signed 
statement showing this information. 

Kantor stated he fully realizes the 
importance of whit he has said, i.e., that 
he saw and talked with Ruby at the 
Parkland Hospital. Nov. 23, 1963. 	He 
knows a man's life is at stake, and for 
that reason wants to be as specific as 
possible. 

FBI report, Jan. 3, 1963 
Kantor Exh. No. 8, XX 433 

see also Kantor Exh. No, 7, FBI report 
Dec. 3, 1963 

check testimony of Kantor, XV 71 ff 

check testimony of Wilma Tice, who also 
said she saw Ruby at Parkland at 
approximately the same time, 
XV 388 ff 


